 Honeywell Retiree Club Board Meeting Minutes 

March 2, 2011
Meeting was called to order by Shirley Krieger at 1:00pm.   

Those present were: 

	Don Peeples Shirley Krieger Harry Heller Jim Scarlett Bob Fuller

	Tom Turner  Mary Barkl Barbara Rippstein    

	Russ Henzel Jane Bilyeu Ibis Valles Francis Cartwright


Our next meeting will be Wed.  April 6, 2011, 1pm 
Glendale Library, Foothills Branch 19055 N. 57th Ave. Glendale, AZ

Minutes

A motion to approve February meeting minutes was made and seconded, all board agreed.   
Treasurer’s Report

Tom presented copies of the expenses and income for month of February board approved.   
Electronic Tools

Russ reported some changes, traffic low.
Bridge Publication Status

Reviewed the March Bridge, John will make the necessary changes and get it ready for distribution.  
Membership Report 

Current membership update:
Total Active
         
756 (378 e-mail) (74 both)
Assoc


  83 (10 e-mail 1 both)
 
VIPs 


  20 (15 are e-mail)
New retirees will remain on the mailing list for 3 months to be given a chance to join the HRC.  

Programs and Event Status

Several outings were discussed 
April


Spring Golf Outing



Dale Wendt
	April 28 

Annual Meeting     
	  Don Pepples 


March 30

HRC Pot Luck  



Mary Barkl




Brewery Tour





Oktoberfest




Christmas function 
Scholarships 
NAU some changes on their end.  ASU scholarship dates changing.  Jim to follow up. 
Old Business
Ibis reported the Olive Mill Tour was done really well and everyone seemed quite happy.  The event filled up quite fast.
Jim reported 37 people attended Musical Instrument Tour and it was very interesting and lots to see.  
Don concerned that attendance may be low for the Annual meeting.  Don will follow up with scheduled speaker and confirm he will be speaking. 
Barbara updated us on the 2012 cruise to Hawaii and has 15 firm reservations.  
New Business   
Francis talked about doing yearly survey to reach changing retirees.  Data base incomplete on when everyone retired, Francis thought that could give us some insight to the age of retirees.

Francis will put together survey for May Bridge, members to send questions to Francis.  Francis to bring survey for discussion in April.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:20 pm.
Respectfully Submitted

Mary L. Barkl, Secretary
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